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Turning a Test into a Testimony One Wagon at a Time

Jacy’s Wagons

Note from Jacy: Executive Board Members:
Jennifer Raburn, President, (662)664-2547
Jacy Raburn, Vice President (731) 610-9406
Tasha Barnett, Secretary (662) 664-3305
Kelly Broadway, Treasurer (731) 267-1470

Mail donations to:
Jacy’s Wagons
PO Box 355
Michie, TN 38357

138
Shipped

145
Requested

2024 YTD

August has been a great month for Jacy’s Wagons! We are so 
proud of the outreach that we have accomplished this month. I had 
several speaking engagements this month with local churches and 
civic groups. On the 10th we had Gospel in the Park in Michie, TN 
organized by Four Seven Ministries where we raised enough for 1 
wagon. The next day, we drove to Jackson, TN where I spoke to 
the amazing congregation at East Trinity Methodist Church where 
we received a donation of $5,000 and a great new relationship with 

the congregation! Finally, we went to Lexington Lions Club of 
Lexington, TN where we received a donation for us to be able to 
ship two more wagons! We have been very blessed this month and 

are ready to send more wagons to the amazing warriors at 
St. Jude!

 2nd Annual Jacy’s         
    Wagons Music Festival

Save the Date : 
April 12, 2025
Where: Michie City Park, 
Michie, TN

Time: 10am-7pm
What’s Happening: MUSIC, Food Trucks, Vendors, Kids 

Corner, Fellowship, and Fundraising

Save the Date:
Valentine’s Day Dinner 
February 15, 2025 at 

Acton Church of Christ 
Ministry Building

Special Thank you to 
Pink Flamingo Nutrition 

of Selmer, TN  for 
honoring us with-

”Let Your Light Shine” 
as the Childhood Cancer 
drink of the month for 

September 



 
We have twin two year old boys. Their names are Wesley and Beau. When Wesley was 

born we found out he was born with severe combined ImmunoDeficiencey. We moved our 
lives from Iowa to Tennessee for 10 months to receive chemo along with gene therapy. 

Wesley is now thriving and doing well and we thank God for that blessing! When we go to 
St. Jude, we have many appointments in the few days we are there starting early in the 
morning to late in the evening. The red wagons are not very comfortable and it’s hard to 
get a kiddo to nap on them. Wesley is more comfortable in his new wagon and there is  

more room for toys, blankies, and even his twin to ride along with him. 

Wesley and his twin are loving the wagon. 
From Briney Duhn

 Wesley 
Duhn

We Love you, 

Wesley!

Love, Jacy’s Wagons Crew


